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           28th February 2025 

Dear Parents / Carers  

I would firstly like to thank those who attended our parents forum on 12th February 2025 on curriculum and 

reporting.  Your attendance is always greatly appreciated and we value your feedback. The following points were 

discussed. 

School curriculum  

Our curriculum can be found on the school website. It can be accessed if you follow this link: Curriculum | 

Stockport Academy there you will be able to see what topics your child is studying in each subject. If you then 

follow this link to the knowledge organisers, you will be able to find the content for each topic for every subject: 

Independent Study | Students | Stockport Academy 

Reporting 

5 reports are sent home for each student through the academic year.  3 of the reports are sent at the end of 

every term, and they report on attitudes to learning. The other 2 report are sent after the mid-year and end of 

year exams, and they report on how your child preformed in the exams. A video made by Mr Walker explaining 

the report can be found on our website if you follow this link Understanding Your Child's Report Card 

Parents raised that Parents’ Evening  for Y7 students in Term 1 for certain subject could be more productive. 

Moving forwards, Y7 parents evening will be scheduled for later in the academic year, hence making 

conversations more significant.  

Exam boards  

Parents raised that they were not aware of  which exam boards are used for GCSE subjects. The exam boards 

information can also be found on each of our subject curriculum pages on our website.  

Our next Parents Forum will take place on Wednesday 11th June at 5pm. I do hope you can attend, I look forward 

to seeing you there. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs McNulty 

Assistant Principal 
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